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Joaquin Silvestre <joaqui.silvestre@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 26, 2023 at 9:21 AM
To: CRFMS CDD <crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS
MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park <tubbataha88@gmail.com>, Tubbataha Reefs
Natural Park <tmo@tubbatahareefs.org>, Apo Reef Natural Park <aporeefnaturalpark@gmail.com>, Apo Reef DENR
<aporeef_denr@yahoo.com>, krystalchuatendido@gmail.com
Cc: Coastal and Marine Division <cmd@bmb.gov.ph>, Charles Louie Evangelista <ctevangelista@up.edu.ph>, "CC:"
<monitoringcmd@gmail.com>, jjffabellon@gmail.com, bem_endangan@yahoo.com, maricelsawit@yahoo.com

Dear DENR MIMAROPA, PAMO TRNP, and PAMO ARNP,

May I respectfully provide you an advance copy of an Invitation to a Protected Area Boundary Demarcation Assessment
and Feedbacking Workshop this coming August 15-17, 2023; this activity will be conducted Via Zoom.

Participants are kindly requested to register for the event using the following link: https://tinyurl.com/PaxDemarc. 

The registration deadline is July 5, 2023. It is essential for participants to complete their registration through this link as it
will facilitate the crafting of the DENR Special Order. Upon successful registration, participants will receive the program of
activities and advisory via email.

Hoping for your kind consideration, thank you very much!

Warm regards,
Joaquin Silvestre
Project Evaluation Officer
BMB Coastal and Marine Division
0917 561 8106

https://tinyurl.com/PaxDemarc

